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15 December 2010

His Excellency Mr. Anthony Cary

High Commissioner for the United Kingdom

80 Elgin Street

Ottawa, ON

K1P 5K7

Dear High Commissioner,


From your letter in today’s copy of The Globe and Mail, I learned that your posting in Canada has nearly come to an end. Given that, I wanted to thank you for your efforts to raise attention about climate change during your time in Ottawa. I attended your presentation to the Ottawa Economics Association, which was very convincing, and was fortunate enough to speak with you about the subject at several Oxford alumni events. I also appreciated your efforts to rebut some of the weak arguments brought forward by Margaret Wente in your recent letter.


Based on my time in England and in Canada, it seems to me that there is a significantly better understanding of the general issue of climate change on your side of the Atlantic. This is worrisome, not least given Canada’s ample reserves of fossil fuel resources. Given the direct correspondence between how much fossil fuel is burned and how much the planet warms, it is deeply worrisome that the possibility of leaving the stuff underground and moving to other forms of energy remains so obscure within the realms of politics and public policy.


In any event, I wish you all the best in your future undertakings.


Sincerely yours,


Milan Ilnyckyj, M.Phil (Oxon)

